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 Circular 029/14  
 

           31 October 2014 
 

 
Dental Treatment Services Scheme Christmas Arrangements 

 
Dear Dentist, 
 
We write to advise you of the arrangements for the payment of claims under the Dental Treatment 
Services Scheme in December 2014. 

  
Claims received by the Primary Care Reimbursement Service up to 5.30pm on the 8th December 2014 
will be processed for payment in January 2015. Claims received later than the 8th December 2014 will be 
processed and paid on the second Thursday in February 2015. 

  
Should you have any queries in relation to these submission arrangements please contact the Primary 
Care Reimbursement Service (PCRS) - Dental Unit. 

  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going co-operation with us throughout the 
year. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Patrick Burke 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 


